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From: Edward Jackson <jacksne@sbcglobal.net>
Sent: Thursday, July 26, 2018 5:46 PM
To: LSJR-SD-Comments@waterboards.ca.gov; WQCP1Comments
Subject: State Water Grab

We live in Modesto in the Central Valley. We are extremely concerned with the state’s plan to take the water in 
our rivers - The State Water Grab. This will hurt our children, grandchildren, and every person in the Central 
Valley. It will destroy jobs, home values, farms, schools, and our children and grandchildren’s futures. We 
stand with Jeff Denham, Adam Gray, Modesto Irrigation District, Turlock Irrigation District, City of Modesto, 
and others in opposition to the State’s plan to FORCE this WATER GRAB upon us. Listen to the people who 
will be severely affected by this plan. Please STOP this plan.  
 
Thank you.  
 
Concerned voters Ed and Lynda Jackson 
 
 
Sent from Yahoo Mail for iPhone 
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